
 
 

  

 

 

The Emmanuel Eye 
                                                     We see you and all the amazing things you do! 
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Dear families, 

Thank you to those who were available to join us for our recent Easter Service and 

Attendance Celebration in school. It is always wonderful to come together as a 

community to support and encourage the achievements of our children. It was a special 

time to also reflect and give thanks for the role models in our lives: each other, Rev Jen 

or Jesus. Thank you to all those who help us to be the best we can be. 

It has been wonderful to see the enjoyment the book fair has brought to school this week 

and I am very excited to hear or read your reviews and recommendations! Please 

remember that, as well as your reading book sent home from your class teacher, we 

always have additional books that you can borrow to read for pleasure. Please message 

your child’s class teacher with any questions at all about reading books. 

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend! 

Love from Mrs Thorpe x 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An Eye on Upcoming Events 

for your Diary. 

 

➢ Week beginning 28th April-

Walk around the World Week! 

➢ May 12th-15th KS2 Sats. 

➢ Afternoon of Thursday 15th 

May-Ice-cream Van in school. 

All children are welcome to 

bring £2 cash to school to 

purchase an ice-ream. More 

details to follow. 

➢ Thursday 22nd May-Class 

photos. 

➢ Friday 23rd May-John Wesley 

Day Collective Worship and 

Celebration. Parents are 

welcome to join us at 9am in 

the hall. 

 

An Eye on Attendance  

Class Attendance 

Y5RC 98.2% 

Y3/4HH 94% 

Y6SW 93.8% 

Y3/4CJ 93.1% 

Y6JS/SB 92.9% 

Y3/4AM 92.7% 

The class winning extra playtime this week are Y5RC – well done!

  

 



 Headteacher’s Awards 

 

Gold Awards 

 

       An Eye on Success! 
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A huge well done to our amazing Gold Award winners this week, enjoying milkshakes, 

strawberries and cookies with Mrs Thorpe!  

Stanley from Y6JS/SB For being so very helpful to others and becoming a great 
young maths coach! Well done Stanley-we are so proud of 
you! 

Faith from Y6SW For completing extra maths tasks this week. You really are 
going above and beyond Faith and we are really thankful 
for all you do! 

Leo from Y5RC For making really good choices in class and encouraging 
others. Fantastic news Leo-well done! 

Rhylee from Y3/4HH For setting himself a challenge and being so motivated to 
complete it. Wow-this is incredible Rhylee! 

Teddy from Y3/4AM For really improving levels of confidence and 
independence in your learning. It is brilliant to see you 
being so courageous Teddy-well done! 

Evie from Y3/4CJ  For trying really hard to work on your presentation. You 
are showing real resilience and pride in your work Evie-
well done! 

Congratulations to our star readers this week Rowan, Harry, Isla, Paddy, Evie and Rodrigo–. 

Please choose a donated book to keep! 

Class of the week to sit on the benches in Collective Worship next week are The Loving Lions. 

Wonderful behaviour everyone-thank you for showing ‘The Emmanuel Way’! 

The second class to sit on benches this week are The Inspiring Iguanas! Super lining up all 

week! 

 

 

 

 

“The Lord does not need swords or spears to save his people. He is victorious in battle, and 

he will put all of you in our power.” 1 Samuel(17.47) 

Taken from the Old Testament story of David and Goliath which we have been working on in 

Collective Worship this week. 

 



 

 

An Eye on special 

events and 

achievements in school 

and in our community 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

  

  

                                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

In more brilliant news, Mia from Year 

4 has passed her recent Karate 

grading and is now a Blue Belt! 

Congratulations Mia-awesome news! 

We are so very proud of our 

Isla from Year 6. In her recent 

Ice-Skating Competition, she 

was placed 3rd: completing and 

landing her first double jump. I 

have seen the video of the 

stunning routine and will share 

with you all in Collective 

Worship next week! Utterly 

incredible viewing! 

Thank you, once again, to our 

amazing Isla from Y4 for inspiring 

us to sign up for Hits Radio ‘Walk 

Around The World’. We have a 

busy week ahead children! If you 

would like to donate, here is the 

link: 

https://www.cashforkidsgive.co.u

k/campaign/walk-around-the-

world/fundraisers/emmanuel-

junior-academy/ 

Congratulations to Ethan from Year 4 

who has lots of recent achievements to 

be proud of. As well as achieving 400M 

swimming and a Karate Brown Belt, he 

also swam for 42 minutes non-stop to 

raise £185 for cancer charities in 

memory of his Grandad. We are beyond 

proud of you Ethan-huge well done! 

Wow! Check out this amazing 

photo of Olivia from Year 3. Olivia 

competed in a fancy-dress Easter 

Eggstravaganza at her Riding 

School on Sunday and came first 

with her pony Joules. Her friend 

Sophie, along with her pony 

Guinness, shared the success as 

winning pairs. Fabulous news! 


